
From: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: SC Flood Fundscfloodfund@yourfoundation.org

Cherise ArrendaleCherise@yourfoundation.org
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/24/2015 11:03:41 AM
Subject: Re: One SC

Hi Holly-

Yes, we can produce videos.  I've also suggested to Dana that we reach out to Alan Cooper, 
Midlands Biz and a friend of our Foundation, for his help.  He is a seasoned professional and may be 
willing to help.

We would be delighted to provide you with updates on Mondays and Fridays.  Dana and I will 
coordinate this next week.

Thanks for your help.
 

JoAnn Turnquist
Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 24, 2015, at 10:34 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

A couple of things –
 
1 – I asked Dana yesterday whether you all have the capability to produce videos and secure PSA slots through 
various media markets.  Dana was going to follow up with Cherise.  I’m just following up to see if you guys know 
that answer yet.
 
2 – I have been daily checking the online credit card donations link Dana sent me.  That’s very helpful.  The 
Governor has asked for a weekly, itemized list to include donor name and amount.  She wants to make sure our 
office is following up with donors, and she wants to ensure she is sending handwritten thank you notes where 
appropriate.  Can you all send me that list every Friday or Monday?  
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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